
COM/CITEL RES. 19 (III-95) 
 
 PERIODICAL MEETINGS OF THE HEADS OF 
 REGIONAL TRAINING CENTERS 
 

The Third Meeting of the Permanent Executive Committee of CITEL (COM/CITEL), 
 
HAVING SEEN: 
 

 That the fulfillment of the objectives and goals set by the coordination of CITEL with the Regional 
Centers for the Training of Human Resources requires the creation of mechanisms and procedures for 
establishing a directing relationship with them; 
 

That issue 5/2 of Study Group 2 of the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT-ITU) deals with 
the needs of human resources for telecommunication and a questionnaire has already been implemented for 
detecting training requirements for the purpose of preparing a training plan aimed to the least developed 
countries, large developing countries and medium and low-income countries. 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 

The advisability that the heads of Regional Centers exchange views allowing for the design of working 
programs of regional and subregional concern, for the purpose of dealing with specific needs and avoiding 
duplication; 
 

The need for integrating viewpoints, working programs and opinions enhancing and facilitating the 
assignement of fellowships by the pertinent international organizations; 
 

The advisability of promoting the holding of periodical meetings with the participation of the heads and 
trainers from the regional training centers, for the purpose of exchanging information on their working 
programs as well as on their objectives and goals and the general current status on training and possible 
related solutions, 
 
 
RESOLVES: 
 

1. To promote the holding of working meetings with the participation of the Coordination of CITEL with 
Training Centers and the heads of Regional Centers, to be preferably held simultaneously to the working 
sessions of the Permanent Executive Committee of CITEL (COM/CITEL). 
 

2. To instruct the Coordination of CITEL with Training Centers to establish with the Centers for the 
Training of Human Resources the necessary coordination to contact the main rapporteur of issue 5-2 of 
BDT - Mr. Ruben Kustra from Argentina - in order to  coordinate their efforts for the achievement of a 
common goal for the benefit of CITEL member countries. 
 

3. The coordination of the above mentioned Working Group prepare the agenda of the first meeting to 
be scheduled for 1996 and present its results at the next COM/CITEL meeting.  
 


